
CITY OF GERING, NEBRASKA 

PARKS DEPARTMENT 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

OREGON TRAIL PARK BASEBALL FIELD  

BACKSTOP FABRIC NETTING 

WITH SUPPORT SYSTEM AND FLAG POLE 

 
The City of Gering will receive sealed bids until 2:00 PM, (M.S.T.) Wednesday, March 7, 
2018, at the City of Gering Administrative Office, 1025 P Street, Gering, NE  69341, at 
which time and place all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud for furnishing all 
equipment, material, and labor for the project entitled “Oregon Trail Park Baseball Field 
Backstop Fabric Netting with Support System and Flag Pole”. 
 
This project consists of the construction of a new backstop netting support system and new 
flag pole including; but not limited to excavation, structural base material, compaction, 
concrete footings, rebar, steel columns, tensioned steel cable, nylon netting fabric and all 
other appurtenances required for a complete project. This project will also consist of a flag 
pole meeting the plans and specifications per City of Gering Standards. 
 
Complete project contract/bidding documents are available and may be obtained from the 
office of the City Clerk at the above referenced address. Bids shall be submitted in a 
sealed envelope addressed to the City of Gering c/o City Clerk with the name of the project 
and include the date and time of bid opening. Bid security in the form of a certified check, 
cashier’s check or bid bond in the amount of five percent (5%) of the amount of the bid is 
required with each bid.  
 
All work and materials are to be guaranteed for a period of one year following final written 
acceptance by the Engineer. Successful bidder shall supply the required Surety Bonds 
including the Payment and Performance Bonds executed by a Corporate Surety licensed in 
the State of Nebraska, each in the amount equal to 100 percent of the contract price.  
 
The City reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals, waive any informality in the 
proposals received and to accept the proposals it deems most beneficial to the City. 

 
 
 
/s/Kathy Welfl, City Clerk  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Publish:  March 3, 2018 
 
 

  

    

 


